NALOXONE

hio Frequently Asked Questions

Carry Naloxone, Save Lives

Q: What is NaloxoneOhio?

A: RecoveryOhio has partnered with the Ohio Department of Health and the Ohio Department
of Mental Health and Addiction Services to create NaloxoneOhio. This new website will
provide Ohioans with a simplified process for accessing naloxone, a lifesaving drug used in
the event of an opioid overdose. Naloxone is a critical tool in combatting the addiction crisis
and making our communities safer for all Ohioans. This website will promote the shared goal
of providing ongoing access to naloxone for all Ohioans. This website offers resources for
Project DAWN sites, law enforcement agencies, or community members to make access to
this lifesaving medication as seamless as possible.

Q: Who can order naloxone from the NaloxoneOhio website?
A: The general public, local businesses, first responders, basically anyone!

Q: Is there a cost associated with ordering naloxone from this website?

A: Naloxone and related training on its use are offered free of charge from any registered
Project DAWN program in the State of Ohio. Please keep in mind naloxone available through
this website is in limited quantities and only for use in Ohio. Naloxone received through this
website may not be resold.

Q: Is there a limit to how much | can order?

A: Organizations and first responders have a limit of requesting 100 naloxone products.
Additional or expanded requests will be considered and provided if budget and capacity
allow. Individual limits are at the discretion of the local Project DAWN program they are
directed to.

Q: Can | pick up my naloxone order instead of having it mailed to me?

A: Yes, we have an option for you to locate a Project DAWN program near you which provides
the hours of operation and a phone number if you’d like to call ahead. As of August 2022,
Project DAWN has 124 programs in Ohio that cover 74 of Ohio’s 88 counties.

Q: |1 am a first responder. Can | order naloxone on this website for my department?

A: Yes, there will be an online form to fill out so that you can be connected to a local Health
Department in your area that will supply you with naloxone. If you have an existing
relationship with a Local Health Department then you are still encouraged to work with them.

Q: | typically order naloxone from my local Project Dawn site. Should | now order through
this website instead?

A: No, if you are already used to working directly with your local Project DAWN site, it is still
encouraged to do so. This site is for community members and organizations who aren’t
already connected with a local Project DAWN program. It is not required to go through this
website to receive naloxone from a Project DAWN program.




